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February 16, 2018

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about fair elections. The FBI has continued its long

carefully documented analysis of the Russian government’s attempts to un-

dermine Us elections. Time and again these warnings have proven to be

correct from the deep connections to Flynn, Manafort and Gates and meet-

ings with Kushner to the warnings about Porter. This week they provided

a dozen detailed indictments and clear evidence that the upcoming elec-

tions are under threat. It is time to take this threat seriously and order an

attempt to safeguard elections. Faith in our voting process is essential to

the US system.

Please assure me that you will protect our elections.

I am very proud to be a US citizen and a large part of that derives

from our government by the people.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


